
DTS is partnering with the Community Outreach Team and will be hosting a 
"Warmest Wishes Coat Drive". This coat drive is in support of the United Way

of Monmouth and Ocean counties. The Warmest Wishes drive provides
elementary and middle school students in need with brand new winter coats to 
keep them warm. Coats will be collected anytime until October 30th. They are
particularly looking for Boys and Girls size Large (14/16) and must be new with 
Tags. There will be donation bins ONLY at 499 Thornall St. 2nd, 3rd and 7th 
Floor break rooms for this drive. If you are part of another location or have 

other accommodations outside of 499 Thornall, please connect with the
Culture Circle group so we can ensure your donation is at 499.
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